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Private Secretary to 72 feee—110 011
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10 May 2000

Dear Dr. Kakar,

Thank you for your letter of 24 January 2000, a copy of
which was recently faxed to this office.

We would recommend that you seek an appointment in
the office of the Minister of State for Information & Broadcasting
with a view to discussing this matter further in that Ministry.

| am separately forwarding a copy of your communication
to Shri D. Mukhopadhyay, OSD to the Minister of | & B, whom
you may wish to contact.

With regards,
Yours sincerely,
(Ajay Bisaria)

Dr. Raman Kakar
H.No. 593, Sector 16
Faridabad 121 002.




